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SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS
I’d love to hear your feedback and 
answer your questions. Drop me a 
note at chairman@tscpa.net.

CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO OUR NEWEST 
RISING STARS! 

By TXCPA Chairman Lei D. Testa, 
CPA-Fort Worth, CGMA

Welcome to one of our most popular issues 
of Today’s CPA! What makes this issue different? 
Members love seeing the latest group of TXCPA 
Rising Stars and reading about the future 
leaders of our profession! It’s awesome to see our 
community congratulating and welcoming these 
young CPAs into leadership roles across the state.

It’s easy to see why the 20 Rising Stars selected 
in 2019 have risen to the top. I know the CPA 
profession and TXCPA are in great hands with 
the Rising Stars and their peers leading us 
into the future. I’ve been fortunate to meet and 
volunteer side-by-side with some of these fantastic 
go-getters already. You can read their profiles 
beginning on page 14.

We’ve recently opened the nominations process 
for our 2020 Rising Stars, so be thinking about 
who you may know in your firm, company or 
community who is deserving of this recognition. 
Then head to www.tscpa.org to find details on 
submitting a nomination. The deadline is Dec. 16, 
2019, and the online nominations process makes it 
easy to make your recommendation for next year’s 
honorees.

One of the best benefits of belonging to our 
community is the opportunity to support, honor 
and recognize those who are making a difference. 
Thank you for helping us identify shining examples 
of the future of our profession! 
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